Laurie Hodson } 9

From: Miles, Neil [Neil. Miles@dot.state.fl.us]

Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2012 8:51 AM

To: Laurie Hodson

Cc: Lee, Nathan; Johnson, Jefferson; Cray, Dale

Subject: FDOT Review for Shining Star School (old Blake School) SR-10 West Col. Co. 29010
Ms. Hodson:

Per your earlier inquiry as to possible required access improvements for the planned new “Shining Star School”
out on SR-10 (US 90), a review was made some time back and it was determined at that time that no new
improvements would be currently required by the Department. Our office will not request any access or
roadway improvements at this time. This information was reaffirmed this morning though our District Permits
Office.

Please allow me to again thank all of you up at the county permitting offices for working so well with our state
permits offices. Your assistance at the commencement of possible projects through your office there is of
great help to us and I want you to know that we appreciate it very much. Please let the director and all the
staff members know how grateful we are to have such good personnel to work with as to our mutual
permitting concerns.

Sincerely,

Neil E. Miles

Permits Coordinator

Lake City Operational Ctr-Lake City Maintenance
PO Box 1415 Lake City, Fl. 32056-1415

Phone No. 386-961-7180

Cell # 386-365-5873



